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Minutes for August 18, 2009 conference call
Agenda

· Attendance (Steve)
· Check to see if anyone is not familiar with the IEEE patent policy

· Approval of minutes from previous conference call
· Document 802.19-09/56r0 on directions for the PAR (Mark Cummings)
· New business 

Notes

· Since no one volunteered to act as secretary Steve reluctantly agreed to take notes. (
· People emailed their attendance to Steve
· We provided link to IEEE patent policy

· There was no objection to approving document 802.19-09/55r0, the minutes from the August 11 conference call, so the minutes were approved.

· The group began an informal discussion on document 55r0 prior to Mark joining the call.

· Once Mark joined the call he reviewed the document and fielded questions.

· There was general support for his approach.

· Ivan felt that Fairness needs to be included in the PAR

· Several people, including Ari, spoke in favour of completing the PAR by October so it could be considered by the EC in November.

· Steve asked if anyone wanted to volunteer to put together a draft PAR.  Joe Kwak, Mark Cummings and Ari Ahtiainen volunteered to work together on a draft PAR.  We agreed to focus on the important section (e.g. Title, Scope, Purpose, etc.)
· Steve pointed out that he can fill out the on-line form once the SG has finalized the text for the various sections.
· Steve agreed to provide a link to the proper page on the IEEE Standards Association web site with the information needed in the PAR.
· There were no volunteers to start the 5C so we will pick that up in a few weeks after we have made some progress on the PAR
· Gerald asked if anyone had any information on when the FCC would address the petitions for reconsiderations.
· Mark said that it was his understanding that the next step is a notice of proposed rulemaking on the database. He said that the Commission plans to answer each petition for reconsideration separately.
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